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Subject: registration is currently not possible   October 4, 2023 
 

 
Dear reader, 
 
In recent years, the number of patients registered with us have grown considerably. Due to 
limited space, we are now reaching limits. To guarantee the quality of care no new 
patients are accepted until March 29, 2024, except for: 

1. New-borns. 
2. People who are going to live together, and of which the partner is already 
registered with us. 
3. People who have previously been registered with us. 

 
These people can pick up a registration form from the doctor's assistant at the practice 
counter. In this case, please bring a valid ID with you, so that registration can be 
completed immediately after completing the form. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
DoktersTeam. 


